
 

Eastside Interceptor Lining Project  

Project update for Dec. 23, 2019 through Jan. 8, 2020 
Note: there will be no work from December 25, 2019 through January 5, 2020.  

Work will resume on Monday, January 6, 2020  

The Eastside Interceptor (ESI) is one of the main sewer lines that brings wastewater from eastside 
homes and business to the South Treatment Plant in Renton. This project is repairing about 3,700 
feet of the line, which is corroded and nearing the end of its service life (see map below). 

• Current and upcoming work: Lining work is now finished, the bypass pipe has been 
removed, and the trailers and most of the equipment have been removed from the project 
staging area. Ongoing work includes:  

• Restoration, sidewalk, crosswalk, and street repair: this work is weather dependent.  
Final street paving, grinding and overlay will be done this spring.  

• Temporary lane closures and traffic control: there will be temporary lane closures  
as necessary to complete the street and sidewalk restoration.  

• The bike lane along Logan Avenue has been reopened 

• The work area at Burnett Avenue and North 6th Street has been removed  
and the street is reopened. 

Thank you again for your patience during our project.  

Visit www.kingcounty.gov/ESI-02 for project information, and to sign up for updates.  

For questions or concerns, contact David Freed at 206-263-9453 or david.freed@kingcounty.gov  
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Alternative Formats Available  
206-477-5371 - TTY Relay: 711 

 

Project area 

 
Alternative Formats Available - 206-477-5371 - TTY Relay: 711 
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